
Socks That
Voyce Your
Personality

Stand For What You Believe In
Will you Voyce your personality?

The clothes we wear can be basic or they can be
unique to each of us. Our personalities are expressed
through the clothes we wear, and socks are an
unexpected way of promoting who we are. Voyce
socks are mismatched to achieve just that. 



Stand For What You Believe In

Socks That
Spark New

Friendships

We constantly make new friends for various
reasons. Friends can be made by simply starting a
conversation, friends can be made by sharing
something in common with someone else, or we can
make friends by joining a group or club. But, have
you ever made a friend or two because of the socks
on your feet? At Voyce, we take pride in starting
new friendships by wearing mismatched socks and
sharing common ground with those we talk to. Our
socks are conversation starters and they create
friendships based on the story you tell.  

Allow your socks to multiply your friendships!



Socks That
Channel Your

Wild Side

Stand For What You Believe In

Sometimes, we don't live our lives to the fullest.
It doesn't take parachuting out of an airplane or
being uber-adventurous to lean into your wild
side. Voyce Threads designs socks that allow you
to channel your inner wild side without the
adventure. 

Mismatch your socks and be wild!


